

11<sup>th</sup> March 2022

**Dear Parent** 

## Non Uniform Day - raising money for Comic Relief

We have decided to a have a non-uniform day on Friday 18<sup>th</sup> March in order to raise funds in support of the Comic Relief event. We suggest that students give a £1.00 contribution if they choose to wear non dress code to school on this day.

As always, even though it is non dress code day, we expect clothing that is appropriate for working within a school environment. We have made it clear to the students that shorts over tights are not appropriate, neither are 'onesies'. Leggings are acceptable as long as the top that is worn over them is an appropriate length (midthigh length as a guide). Tops on females must not be too low or cropped. Skirts also need to be an appropriate length. Jeans are acceptable, however only a small 'rip' effect will be permitted and this should be no higher than the knee. There must not be any inappropriate or offensive logos on clothing.

Lessons will run as normal, therefore all the usual equipment is required. Students who have P.E. on Friday may wear appropriate sports clothing of their choice if they prefer.

If you have any questions about non uniform day, please contact your child's Year Leader.

Yours faithfully

7 L Rouse

Zoe House Principal

